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Question:  
 
Senator GALLAGHER: Can government contracts require that the contractors already have 
security clearances?  
… 
Senator GALLAGHER: We will come back to that, because I think it is an issue. Perhaps in 
the meantime Finance can get some guarantees that the procurement rules in this regard are 
being followed by agencies.  
Mr Sheridan: I am quite sure that the procurement framework is being followed by agencies 
in this regard, otherwise people would complain about it—in a formal sense—and those 
complaints would be dealt with.  
Senator GALLAGHER: You have not had complaints in this regard?  
Mr Sheridan: Not as the procurement coordinator.  
Senator GALLAGHER: Around security clearances specifically?  
Mr Sheridan: I do not believe I have had such complaints. I would need to take that on notice. 
But I do not believe there have been any in that regard. 
 
Answer: 
 
In the last 5 years, no complaints related to security clearances have been received by the 
Australian Government Procurement Coordinator.  
 
 
 


